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At Pequot Health Care, we are dedicated to maintaining your good health!

August is National Immunization Awareness Month, 
which highlights the importance of getting recommended 
vaccines throughout your life. You have the power to 
protect yourself and your family against serious diseases 
[like whooping cough, cancers caused by HPV, and 
pneumonia] through on-time vaccination. Go to llhd.org/

#VaccinesWork #NIAM

As your children head back to school this fall, make sure 
vaccination is at the top of your checklist. August is also a 
key time to make sure you are up to date on all the 
vaccines you need to stay healthy. Use CDC’s adult vaccine 
assessment tool to see which vaccines might be right for 
you at: https://www2a.cdc.gov/nip/adultimmsched/

For information on recommended childhood vaccines, 
check out this interactive website: 
https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/growing/

The Pequot Pharmaceutical Network Pharmacists (PRxN) 
are here to answer any vaccination questions that you 
might have. We offer several vaccines to our employees 
and the tribal family. Call us to find out what you need to 
keep yourself HEALTHY!
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